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DATE:

January 19, 2006

TO:

FCERA Retirees

FROM:
FCERA Administration

SUBJECT:
Check Scam

NOTICE:
FCERA has become aware of a scam designed to victimize retirees.  Please note that one of our retirees received a check that on the surface appeared to be issued by Fifth Third Bank (Central Florida).  Upon investigation, it was determined that the check had a legitimate bank routing number and account number but was a fraudulent check. 

The letter enclosed with the check directed the recipient to call a phone number.  Upon calling the number, the recipient is directed to send a certain amount of money to a specified account in order to pay the expenses to claim the check. Fifth Third's fraudulent unit is aware of many such scams.  

Please, if you get a check similar to this or a letter directing you to call a phone number to claim your prize, DO NOT RESPOND.  If a check accompanies the letter and it appears to be drawn on Fifth Third Bank, please call the FCERA office at 559.457.0681 so that FCERA can determine if the check is legitimate or not.

Please note that neither FCERA nor its banks, Fifth Third and Bank of New York, sells the names and addresses of our retirees.
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